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Concrete Assistance

On Wednesday April 25, 2018 a bid opening for concrete assistance was held for the purpose of helping City crews complete various sidewalk

and curb replacement as well as other projects in town. No bids to this opening were received and as such three area contractors were
contacted to provide unit price quotes for this work. The results of these requests are as follows.

| Quantity | Estimated Unit Quantity Estimatd Unit | Winter
Supplier Delivered | Contract | Price per SF | Delivered | Contract Price Extended i Charge per
Flat Work | Quantity Flat Work Curb Work | Quantity Per LF Total c.Y.
Per Sq. Ft ~ PerlLF Curb Work -
Calcium
0-20 SF $ 0-9 LF $ $ .00 $5.00 per
cY.
20-300 SF $12.00 10-75 LF $60.00 $ .00
Lonewolf 4000 sq. ft 500 LF Winter
Above $8.00 Above $50.00 $ .00 Charge
300 SF 75 LF II $8.00 per
' Total CY.
f_ $57,000. 00




Supplier Quantity | Estimated Unit Quantity Estimatd Unit Extended Winter
Delivered | Contract | Price per SF Delivered Contract Price Total Charge per
Flat Work | Quantity | Flat Work Curb Work | Quantity Per LF C.Y.
| | Per Sq. Ft Per LF Curb Work ]
0-20 SF $ 09 LF $ $ .00 Calcium
Schrock | $ .00 per
20-300 SF $ 10-75 LF 3 $ .00 CY.
(No Quotes) 4000 sq. ft 500 LF ' .
Above $ Above $ $ .00 Winter
Lucas 300 SF 75L Total $ Charge
.00 $ .00 per
CY.

*Schrock Concrete and Lucas Construction did not return quotes for the work noted above.

*Winter Charges generally apply from November 1 - March 31.

Lonewolf's extended total quoted price of $57,000 is based on the maximum amount of square footage and lineal foot of curb and sidewalk in

the document. Staff budgeted $25,000 for contractual work in fiscal year 18/19 and it is our intention to stay within the budgeted amount of

$25,000 for any concrete work done. It should be noted that Lonewolf was the successful bidder recently for concrete work at wastewater
treatment #2 when compared to Aupperle Construction and River City Construction.

This matter is being placed on the agenda for the Public Works Committee of August 6, 2018 for review and discussion.



